
 

Hurricane Fabric has Egress Capability Approval 

 

The Insurance Industry’s Mitigation requirement for homeowners have increased 
the requirements for Approved Protective Devices for all Openings in a Residence. 
This has resulted in the need for one or more Openings to have Egress capability. 

Hurricane Fabric has received approval for a Reverse Attachment Addendum for 
its Product Approval. This Addendum allows Installers to mount the Anchor (Male 
and Female Panelmates as well as Concrete Flush Anchors) and use our innovative 
Clip on the inside of the Opening.  We then use Thumbscrews to attach the 
Hurricane Fabric to the Anchor. The Thumbscrew will avoid the need for tools to 
attain Egress.  

Typically, the Reverse Mounted Clip will be used on either side and attached with 
Thumbscrews while the other side can be Surface or Trap mounted with standard 
Sidewalk Bolts. 

This capability presents the Homeowner with an economic alternative to 
replacing Doors with Impact Rated models and still achieve the required 
Protection rating for Insurance Premium discounts. 
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